
  

March 15, 2020 

The events of the past days and weeks have been unprecedented, and A-One Janitorial 
LLC (“A-One”) continues to monitor and navigate this rapidly changing situation with the 
rest of the world. 

We take our responsibility to maintain service to our customers and employees during 
crisis situations very seriously, as demonstrated through our history of service during 
natural and human–made events. A-One takes a holistic approach to emergency 
preparedness and is committed to the continuity of service in the event of a crisis. In a 
time such as this, A-One relies on business resiliency plans which focuses on essential 
business activities and the people who need to support those activities. 

Nothing is more important to us than the safety of our staff and families here at A-One.  
As the world implements preventative measures to reduce the exposure to the COVID-
19 disease, we are also evaluating strategies to protect you from COVID-19 while 
ensuring continuity of operations. The collaboration of all partners in the healthcare 
supply chain is necessary to provide the critical products to combat and prevent the 
spread of COVID-19 virus.  Whether you’re at home or traveling, leading medical 
sources recommend practicing good hygiene to protect yourself against infection — by 
washing your hands frequently with soap or alcohol-based sanitizer, maintaining 
distance between yourself and anyone who is coughing or sneezing, and 
avoiding touching your eyes, nose, and mouth. If you become sick, please seek 
medical attention quickly. 

We encourage you to reach out to your supervisor to discuss ways in which we can be 
flexible during this time of uncertainty.    

Be safe! 
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